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April 19, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On April 26th and April 28th  your student will be taking the Cambridge English General Paper Assessment: 

 
Þ Paper 1: Essay 

o April 26th @7:20am 
o 1 hour 15 minute 

Þ Paper 2:  Comprehension 
o April 28th @7:20 
o 1 hour 45 minutes 

 
*Upon arrival, all students will report to their testing location to check in. 
 
This exam gives your student the exciting opportunity to earn 3 college credits! We are asking for your help in 
making sure that your student takes full advantage of this opportunity by ensuring they are present and on 
time on both days.  Unfortunately, Cambridge does not provide make-up opportunities and your child will not 
be admitted once the assessment has begun. 
 
Students need to bring a photo ID for admission into the exam.  Students will also need to bring a blue 
ballpoint pen. 
 
This information has been shared with your student. 
 
If you have any questions and or concerns, please feel free to contact:   
 
 
Diamela Vergne 
Assistant Principal 
dvergne@pasco.k12.fl.us 
813-346-6000 
 


